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Short-Term Rates Consultation 
The British Columbia Transmission Corporation (BCTC) invites you to attend a Consultation on Wholesale Transmission Services short-term rates.  
Content: 
Consult customers and stakeholders on BCTC’s proposed changes to its short-term rate design as described in the BCTC OATT Review of Rate Design Alternatives Report filed with the British Columbia Utilities Commission on December 20, 2006.  Refer to BCTC’s website at  http://www.bctc.com/transmission_scheduling/workshops_presentations/2007/mo_shorttermconsultation.htm for Consultation details and materials.
Attendees: 
This Consultation will interest customers who purchase short-term transmission service and stakeholders who wish to get a better understanding of BCTC’s proposed short-term rate design modifications. 

Time:
8:30 am – 9:00 am Continental Breakfast 
9:00 am – 12:00 pm Consultation Session

Date: 
March 5, 2007
Location:
Hyatt Regency Hotel
Georgia A, 2nd Floor 
655 Burrard Street 
Vancouver, BC 
Telephone: 604-683-1234
Agenda:
To follow


RSVP to Brenda Ambrosi by February 26, 2007 via email at brenda.ambrosi@bctc.com.  
NOTE:  Please subscribe at http://www.bctc.com/_utilities/subscriptions/ to receive automatic notifications about updates to this Consultation and notifications about future events.
